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17. VALEDICTORIES 
 
 Appropriate valedictories were recorded to Ken Cummings and Paddy Austin as they were retiring 

from the Board at the end of this term.  Also the Chairperson and Bob Shearing recorded valedictories 
in acknowledging the work of the Board and its sub-committees, and to Martin Maguire and staff. 

 
 
 


